
 

3390 East Harmony Road 

Fort Collins 

Colorado 80528 

United States 

 

Date: August 11, 2022 

 

FCC Laboratory 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality  

FCC ID: B94RM520N-GLG 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Pursuant to Public Notice DA 04-1705 of the Commission’ s policy, in order to comply with the 

marketing regulations in 47 CFR §2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR §2.1204, while 

ensuring that business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of 

newly authorized devices, we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following 

documents for 180 days after the grant of equipment authorization is issued:  

 

⚫ External Photos 

 

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format cannot be granted as 

confidential documents and those information will be available for public review once the grant of 

equipment authorization is issued.  

 

Best Regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Liang Rong Chiao 

Regulatory Program Manager 

HP International Pte. Ltd., Taiwan Branch  

10F, 66, Jingmao 2nd Road, Nangang District, Taipei 115. Taiwan 

frances.liang@hp.com 

T +886-2-37892469 
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